Application for a Major
Variation to a Premises Licence
An application has been
made by Thursdays UK Ltd
for the major variation of a
Premises Licence for TGl
Fridays, Unit LGO1, Pendigo
Way, NEC B40 1NT
The application provides
for the extension of the
premises to accommodate
an extra 96 covers
The full application setting out
full details can be viewed at
the Offices of the Licensing
Authority at Licensing Office,
SMBC  Central Depot —
Block F, Moat Lane, Solihull,
B91 2LW, during normal
office hours (ring in advance
to check). Further information
may be available through
www.solihull.gov.uk  (and
follow the links).
Interested  parties  or
responsible authorities can
make representations by
18th  April  2018. All
representations must be

made in writing.
It is an offence for anyone
to recklessly or knowingly
make a false statement in
connection with a licensing
application. The maximum
fine on conviction is unlimited.
BERWIN LEIGHTON PAISNER LLP
Solicitors for and on behalf of
the Applicant




